## DR AHEAD March 1934

Thirty years is a long time between newsletters-hell I was married and unaccompanied on Adak in '53, as I pondered the last "next one". Well by now, many of us are either: service retired, double dipped retired or just too busy to think about it.

Just what has happened to you that might be interesting to the rest of 50 D NE? Here's what I propose. I'll make up a state of the art (ych!) thirty years later couple of pages on me and mine.

Following that I'll start a new address section with those of you I've kept in contact with ie Bobbie Schlegel talked me into my first marriage, Barry Bonwit was my best man and Fred Meier sells us an occasional bond over the phone. After you make up your "bio" pages please add any current home addresses on other classmates and not just those who made the USAF a career—ask your wife for the Christmas Card list. If you don't know someone to forward to and all the addresses are depleted, please return the package to me.

Let's not be too formal with this. What I'm hoping is that maybe we can get together in at least small, regional groups (Western US, SE, NE, SW or Central). I doubt if a full scale reunion would be practical unless this project manages to reach 40-50 of us this year. Maybe one of us is rich enough to reproduce the whole package into a new 50 D annual?? or fly us all to Tahiti???

Respectfully

Clarke S. Lampard

P.S. from Fred Meier.

Wouldn't it be helpful or smoother if we all sent a copy of our letter to Clarke and the name of the person we mailed to?

It would let him know how far we got and where we might bog down..

OF EACH OF YOU FOR NEXT ANNUAL.

DON'T TRY TO CHAIN LETTER THIS NOW. JUST SOND CLARKE YOUR BID'S AND ADDRESSES